
 
 

 
 

Reception families 
‘Magic Pebbles’ workshops – Tuesday 21st/Thursday 23rd February 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our welcome to you and your child, you are warmly invited to join your child in 

school to find out more about Reception maths and have fun 

making a counting kit together. We have managed to book the 

Family Learning Team to help run this event – please come along 

straight after drop-off at 9am – the session will finish by 10:30 

latest .Please go straight to the studio.    

Resources and equipment are provided and there is no need for the 

person coming along to be ‘good at maths’ – it is a great opportunity 

to discover PRACTICAL ways to support your child’s development in this key curriculum area 

and enjoy some quality 1:1 time with your small person. 

 

The teachers and children look forward to welcoming you 😊 

Please sign up here. 

https://forms.office.com/r/v7g9rXcQ4P 
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Birch Hill Primary 

School 
Address: Leppington, Bracknell RG12 7WW 

Phone: 01344 455815 

Mail to: secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

Your child 

needs YOU! 
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